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Despite a slow start to the year due to adverse weather conditions, this quarter has been our best to date.  A
strong end to February and a good March enabled us to beat our estimated cash-flow projections and reach our
financial year end with very good results after a challenging year.  We go from strength to strength securing new
business with new Clients and repeat business with existing Clients.

I’d like to thank all of our Team for their continued commitment and hard work.  Without them Bond Brickwork
Ltd would not be the success it is. 

Thank you to all of our Suppliers for consistently delivering to Project timescales and demands during this ever
changing climate.

It is very rewarding as a Company Owner to visit our Sites and view good quality workmanship which is a
testimony to our Management.
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WHAT WE'VE BEEN DOING RECENTLY?

We successfully completed the Southowram
project which consisted of 9 Stone & Render
faced timber framed houses.

We recently secured a new site with our new
Client 'Engie' which commenced Mid May.  The
site consists of 18 brick plots and a brick
apartment block. We thank Engie for a
seamless tender process and we look forward
to developing a long standing working
relationship.

SOUTHOWRAM - HALIFAX
VISTRY PARTNERSHIPS

HIPPERHOLME - HALIFAX
TORSION GROUP

This lovely project for Torsion homes is located in Hipperholme, Halifax.

Plots 1-5 already have the scaffolding down, and are ready for external works to commence.



WHAT IS YOUR ROLE AT BOND BRICKWORK?
My title at Bond Brickwork is the Commercial Director.  This role revolves around the financial side of our Business. I oversee and get actively involved with

the marketing to promote our Company to secure business, through the tendering process, to the management and financial monitoring of the accounts

up until completion.  I enjoy my role and appreciate the importance of securing projects at the right price and the delivery of a quality product to our

Clients.

 

WHAT ARE YOUR ASPIRATIONS FOR BOND BRICKWORK THIS YEAR?
This year for us will be strong.  We have repeat Business in the pipeline and we are also in discussions with new Clients for new projects.  Turnover will increase

compared to last year but we are conscious of securing the right number of projects in the right areas for us, and at the right prices. This ensures the projects are

run properly and any consequential growth is managed accordingly. 

 

I’d like to close this by thanking the Team and our Clients for making Bond Brickwork Ltd a very enjoyable company to be part of.

WHAT IS YOUR PROUDEST MOMENT AT BOND BRICKWORK?
I cannot single out one event.  What makes me proud is seeing the Team work together to deliver our projects.  Recent additions to the team has allowed

the company to define key roles and forge a structure. The Characters involved do bring enjoyment to the day.  There has been challenging projects but

seeing our Team put the effort in and protect the Bond name and reputation is very warming.  I would personally like to thank the Team for their exemplary

performance and continued commitment. 

accounts@bondbrickwork.com
01484 793364 www.bondbrickwork.com

MEET THE TEAM 
DAVE SAGE

COMMUNITY

WELCOME TO
THE TEAM

WHAT DO YOU LIKE TO DO OUTSIDE WORK?
Outside work I have a lovely Family that put up with my quirky QS ways.  If I get a window of opportunity I like to run and I’m currently progressing

through a half-marathon training program.  I occasionally play golf and I’m looking forward to being able to get out more regularly for a beer!

DO YOU HAVE A NICKNAME FROM THE TEAM?
I’m currently awaiting feedback from my Whatsapp message to the Team… It’s gone strangely quiet! 

HEALTH & SAFETY
As part of our ongoing commitment to
Health & Safety our Consultant Stallard
Kane has delivered a PASMA training
course to our Building Technician Garry
which allows him to build tower
scaffolding competently in line with
Industry regulations.  

Congratulations Gary, keep up the great
work you do.

In the last month we've also carried out
3 site audits. 

Two of our Directors Dave and Danny
were part a of a group of 8 who recently
completed the 24 mile ‘Yorkshire 3
Peaks Challenge’.  A great sub 9hr time
was achieved on the day with many sore
feet afterwards.  

This journey was in preparation for the
“10 Peaks in 10 Hours”  Challenge that
took place on 19th June 2021. 

The group are raising money for MS via
the Multiple Sclerosis Society.  Any
donation to such a good cause would be
welcomed to our just giving page.

COMMUNITY

With Business growth comes demand 
 and we are pleased to welcome five 
 new members to the our team, Kev,
Chris, James, Nicola and Tim.   Without
you the Business would not be what it is
today so keep up the good work!

We have continued our support for the
'Old Brodleians Rugby Club' based in
Halifax. 'Project 90' is their campaign to
generate funds to help the club due to
the effects of Covid-19. Their website
can be viewed at
www.oldbrodleians.co.uk and any
support would be appreciated to help
these clubs which are pillars in their
Communities. 

https://bondbrickwork.com/
https://www.mssociety.org.uk/
https://www.mssociety.org.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ray-mcallister?utm_source=whatsapp&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=ray-mcallister&utm_campaign=pfp-whatsapp&utm_term=6fe6e9584ca246dbb492f5bc0df47d9f
https://www.oldbrodleians.co.uk/

